} SRPMIC Community Meeting Notice about
Brownfields Multipurpose Grant

The Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian
Community’s (SRPMIC) Brownfields
Program was recently awarded an
$800,000 Brownfields Multipurpose
Grant for the Roadrunner Lake Resort
Trailer Park (RLR). SRPMIC will be
completing Phase | and Phase Il

assessments of the RLR beginning Fall of
2021. There will be a virtual Zoom public
meeting to discuss opportunities for
assessment and clean up of the RLR and
other sites. The Community will also have
the opportunity for input about what the

RLR could become in the future

PLEASE J'oin uUs ON ZOOM ON

November 22nd, 2021 | 5:30PM
ONLINE: https://tinyurl.com/SRPMICBrownfields

MEETING ID: 850 3562 3050
MEETING PASSWORD: 524924
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For more information please emcul Lily Bermejo
at lily.bermejo@srpmic-nsn.gov




